
LEDYARD   PARKS   AND   RECREATION 

             Scott Johnson Jr 

                 Director               12 Van Tassell Drive Gales Ferry CT 06335 

                                                            (860) 464-9112  
            Monika Verebelyi 

           Assistant Director 

 

 

PARKS RECREATION AND SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 

Director’s Report April 2024 

 

 Please note this update for your review. 

 

1. Commission Meeting: 

The regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, April 16th, 2024, at 

7:00 PM, in the Ledyard Senior Center. Please contact the office immediately if you will 

not be able to attend.   

 

2. Senior Center Roof: 

The Roof at the Senior Center is scheduled to be replaced. Materials have been delivered.  

 

3. Food Truck Festival: 

We held the Food truck Festival this past weekend and had a great turn out even with the 

spoty weather.  

 

4. Fencing Tournament: 

We held our first ever fencing tournament and had over 50 participants. It was a succsess 

and we raised money to buy equipment for our fencing club.  

 

5. Spring Sports: 

Baseball, softball and soccer have started practicing. Little leagues Opening Day is April 

20th.  

 

6. Summer Camp: 

We are almost done with interviews and have a strong candadite pool to select from this 

year.  

 

 

 


